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Jane Parry

From: Geoffrey Watkins <geoffwgeoff@outlook.com>
Sent: 28 January 2021 16:07
To: Planning Admin
Subject: R/2020/0819/ESM (and 0820,0821,0822 and0823)

Dear Sir 
We thank you for consulting the Ramblers regarding the above outline applications. We have no 
objections to the proposals, but we note there is no mention of the Teesdale Way, which runs along the 
boundary of two of the sites. Our lack of objection is therefore subject to the proviso that safe and free 
access to the Teesdale Way is maintained throughout. 
Yours faithfully 
Geoff Watkins 
Ramblers Area Footpath Secretary 
 


